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Thursday 15th May 2025 

Term 2 

 Upcoming Events 

Phone: (08) 9865 4500 Address:  1 School Place, Lake Grace, W.A, 6353 

Email: lakegrace.dhs@education.wa.edu.au 

Walk Safely to School Day 

Tuesday 20th May 
 

Year 3/4 Assembly &  

Open Classroom 

Thursday 22nd May 

 
Year 7 Cadet Camp 

Wednesday 28th May 

 
WA Day Holiday 

Monday 2nd June 

 
RAC Road Safety Incursion 

Thursday 5th & 6th June 

 
Spare Parts Puppet Theatre 

Tuesday 10th June 

 
Year 8-10 Cadet Camp 

Wednesday 11th-14th 

June 

 
Faction Cross Country 

Tuesday 17th June 

  
Year 2/3 Assembly &  

Open Classroom 

Thursday 26th June 

 
Interschool Cross 

Country 

Friday 27th June  

 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Wednesday (early close) 

8.45am—2.30pm 

Monday,Tuesday, Thursday & 

Friday 

8.45am—3.00pm 
 

A big thank you to Tyson Bell and the 

team at Afgri Lake Grace for the   

generous John Deere Toy Machinery 

donation. The children are diving into 

imaginative play—creating mini          

construction sites, digging through dirt, 

and incorporating nature into every 

storyline. It’s inspiring to see how 

something so simple can spark such 

elaborate creativity. Your support is 

helping build more than play—it’s 

helping to build young imaginations.  

Citizenship | Scholarship | Responsibility | Respect | Commitment  
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Message from the Administration 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Hello LGDHS Community, 

 

Last week Mrs Stubberfield and her Year 5/6’s headed off on the community bus to spend 3 days at Mornington 

Adventure Camp. Mr Clint Trevenen drove the bus, Miss T and Miss Evelyn Oatridge came along to support and 

help supervise the students, a big thank you to them for helping make this camp happen! There are many               

activities to participate in at the Mornington Adventure Camp, from flying fox to billy carting and raft building to 

archery attacks, they did it all! Everyone had a great time and so we would like to also thank all families who 

fundraised tirelessly and everyone who helped make the camp the success that it was. 

 

This week keep an eye out in the community for our Year 10 students! They are completing a week of work place 

learning at their chosen business around town, getting a taste of what it would be like out in the work force. Thank 

you to the local businesses who have allowed them the opportunity to gain some experience in their field. Work 

place learning is an integral time for students in upper secondary as they edge closer to adulthood and are       

preparing to immerse themselves into the big wide world as valuable members of our communities.   

 

Today Mrs Trevenen has taken a bus load of secondary students to Albany to compete in the Netball WA Great 

Southern High School Cup. This carnival is always a good day, hopefully injury free and a few wins! Thank you to 

all who volunteered to help out on the day.  

 

Next week the Year 3/4 class will be performing at the assembly. We can’t wait to see what they have in store for 

our viewing! We would love to see you all there! 

 

On Friday the 23rd of May, it is P & C Day WA. LGDHS would like to thank each and every one of you who are  

involved in our P & C, no matter how big or small your role may be. Your time and effort is appreciated and 

LGDHS is continually elevated through these efforts. 

 

On Tuesday 20th May, LGDHS will be participating in 

Walk Safely To School Day. Walk Safely to School Day 

has become a wonderful Australian tradition, firmly 

cementing itself on the calendar since it began a 

couple of decades ago. Whether you’re hitting the 

footpath with family or with friends, walking is a great 

way to improve your wellbeing while learning about 

road safety and our environment. Physical activity is always a good way to start the day and is so important to our 

health. Not only is it good for your body, it gets your mind ready for a day of learning. For parents, carers and         

educators, this day is an important opportunity to make sure our children are learning about road and traffic  

safety – to always stop, look, listen and think before you cross the road. There will be a map sent out via school 

stream and posted on Facebook so keep an eye out for pick up zones! 

 

Kindergarten enrolments are now open for 2026! If you have a child who will turn 4 by the 30th June 2026, they are 

eligible to enrol in Kindergarten for 2026. Please see the front office for an enrolment pack! 

 

The School Board is currently looking for a new parent representative. There is some information on the roles and 

responsibilities of board members on the following pages, please take the time to read through and consider if 

this may be something of interest to you. If you would like to nominate yourself, please complete the application 

on page 4 and return to the school office.  

 

Lastly, we have an exciting employment opportunity at LGDHS. We are looking for a bright, bubbly individual who 

loves working with children as an Education Assistant. The job description can be found on page 16, please read 

carefully if you wish to apply. 

 

Kind Regards 

Administration 
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School Board Information 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 



 

 



 

 

Hello LGDHS Community, 

Breakfast Club has been busy this term even though we've 

had a number of students out with camp and other fun 

things. The student leaders swapped around to ensure 

Breakfast Club could continue without a hitch.  

This term we've been serving up new additions to the menu:                  

Overnight Oats and fruit. These are especially popular with 

our Pre Primary's! We have some Weetbix to use up too. If 

you know any good recipes using Weetbix, please let me 

know!  

Next week we are hosting a “Walk Safely to School Day” on                                                                                       

Tuesday the 20th of May.  

Please see the following page for pick up points, we would 

love parents to join if they can! 

 

Kind Regards 

Brodie Simmons | School Chaplain 
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Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Governance Tree Information 

Message from Chaplain: Brodie Simmons 
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Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Walking Bus Map 



 

 

Dear Lake Grace Community,  

                                            

Canteen Update 

A big thank you to everyone who completed the canteen survey that 

went out, your input and feedback was greatly appreciated.  As always, 

our little school canteen is on the lookout for volunteers. Volunteering in 

the school canteen is a really great opportunity to meet new people 

when you move to town or even get to know the faces you’ve seen for 

years even better and our children absolutely love seeing their family in 

the canteen on a school day, it’s pretty cool. If helping out in the          

canteen, even just once a term, sounds like something you’d be keen to 

give a go, please get in touch with our canteen coordinators Elise Bell or 

Chloe McDougall, or any of our P&C committee members who can help 

point you in the right direction. 

 

Uniform Shop 

With any luck the cooler weather isn’t far around the corner, since it’s almost winter! Now is a really great              

opportunity to update your children’s school uniform wardrobe and grab them a new cozy school jacket as no 

doubt, when you finally dust off the old one, you could find they’ve outgrown it since last winter! 

Please hop onto the uniform shop in the Flexischools App for all your school uniform needs.  The ordering and           

payment process is super easy.  If you don’t have the Flexischools App yet, it can be easily found on Google Play 

or Apple App Store. 
 

Crown Raffle 

Remember to get your tickets in the Crown voucher raffle, tickets are still available but there are only a limited 

number of tickets, so you don’t want to miss out on your chance to win in this one.  Reach out to Debbie             

Carruthers if you are looking for a ticket or two and she will be able to help you out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Clarke | P&C President 
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Message from P&C President: Sarah Clarke 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Canteen Roster Term 2 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Monday 16th June @ 7:00pm.  

Please send any agenda items or your apologies to: 

 Lakegrace.pandc@gmail.com 

Canteen Roster Term 2 2025   

19/05/2025 Karissa Pelham Wade Bambling LGDHS Office  

26/05/2025 Sam Argent Kiah King Elise Bell 

2/06/2025 Public Holiday Public Holiday Public Holiday 

09/06/2025 Carey Higgins  LGDHS Office Phebe Reidy 

16/06/2025 Tayla Stone  Nicola Kuchling Courtney Withnell 

23/06/2025 Teneeka Morgan Chloe McDougall Joely Slinn 

30/06/2025 Elise Bell Teneeka Morgan Carey Higgins 

mailto:Lakegrace.pandc@gmail.com
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Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Year 3/4 with Miss Bruce 

This term Miss Bruce and the Year 3/4 Class have been learning 

about sharks! Have a look at some of our favourite facts! 
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Year 3/4 with Miss Bruce 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 
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Secondary Students Illuminate The Day! 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Illuminate day was an interesting day filled with lots of activities and 
amazing food. We learnt skills to help us with our future and we all 
stood up and presented pictures of what we would like to see in our 
community or what could help our community. This activity helped us 
with our public speaking and teamworking skills. Tiana Hobbins 
 
The “Illuminate the Day” incursion was a good experience, but it was 
not what I expected. Some things we got to do is, we got in teams 
and discussed things in the community that needs to be changed or 
things we need, in the same teams we talked about one idea we 
chose then we worked together to make a speech about it and        
design a logo. But I found it a bit boring because I thought there was 
going to be more hands-on things. Dakota Pelham 
 
I liked playing with the lego to build our ideas and come up with     
different ideas. Taj Trevenen 
 
The Illuminate day 2025 in my opinion was quite fun especially when 
we got to play with lego. The highlights of the day in my opinion was 
the food, footy, lego and I can’t forget the work. The work was good 
if you have a team that everyone commits. Zach McIntyre 
 
The Illuminate Project was a good opportunity for the students to 
learn from, the project was a bit annoying because the teamwork 
wasn’t as strong as anticipated. If we had the opportunity to do it 
again, I’d hope that the teams would fully cooperate, so the          
experience is enjoyable for everyone.  Rebekah Pawsey 
 
I enjoyed the lunch break, everything else was boring. Ben Adams 
 
At the illuminate project last Thursday, I enjoyed playing building  
businesses out of Lego. Jake Lane 
 
I enjoyed building my café out of Lego, I didn’t enjoy all the            
paperwork. Zahlia Reynolds 
 
Illuminate is a day of working in groups to come up with ideas to run 
a business. On Thursday we all split up into groups of 6 and in our 
groups we came up with job ideas or inventions. Phil Adams 
 
It was pretty good but it got a bit boring in some parts, I did enjoy the 
breaks. I learnt how to speak better in front of a group of people and 
share my ideas. Adam was good at explaining everything, it was all 
round a pretty good experience. Luca Fernandes 
 
The Illuminate day had us working in groups, sharing ideas and    
building lego. Alexis Gibbs-Herrmann 
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Secondary Students Illuminate The Day! 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

I liked the brownies because they were yum. I liked Adam 

Mostogl because he was really interesting and had some good 

ideas. I learnt how to uphold a good business and make it               

succeed. Leo Russell 
 
We were all made to think and to consider what we could do in 

the town, we talked about different careers and how to public 

speak. Wayde Griffin 
 
On Thursday the 3rd of April we had “Illuminate the Day” at the 

sporting club and what I liked about it was that we got to play 

with Lego and kick the footy outside. Jonti McKenzie 
 
“Illuminate the Day” was good as I learnt team work, listening 

skills and public speaking. Next time I think it would be good if we 

moved around more and did more hands on activities.            

Max Stubberfield 
 
I think the purpose of the day was to get better at public                

speaking. I found it quite fun because we got to think about what 

we could do to the town to make it better. I’d like to see our idea 

actually happen. Brayden Wilcox 
 
The Illuminate day had us thinking of a problem, solving the  

problem and sharing with the class. I wish there were some more 

hands on activities. Josh Willcocks 
 
I think the purpose of the day was to build resilience. It made us 

think about what could be better within Lake Grace. I would’ve 

like to have more hands on activities. Jasmine Newton 
 
I really enjoyed the rock, paper, scissors game. We had to identify 

a problem within our town and to find a solution to the problem 

in our groups. I found the day interesting because it was about 

helping our community and how we can help Lake Grace. My 

group won our pitch which was pretty exciting. Layla Fleay 
 
I think the purpose of the day was to build teamwork and              

resilience skills. It encourages kids to speak up if they want          

something changed in our community. Charli Bell 
 
I think the purpose of the day was to teach students that they 

have a voice. I enjoyed the day because I got to spend it with 

my friends. Merile Van Graan 
 

We had to discuss a problem in the town with our group and find 



 

 

 

      NEWSLETTER #7 
Lake Grace District High School 

Pre-Primary host Mothers Day 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 
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Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Pre-Primary host Mothers Day 
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Lots of Socks Day  

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

On Friday 4th April, the Pre-Primary class held a ‘Lots of 

Socks Day’ to raise money for Down Syndrome 

WA. The school community was asked to wear 

their crazy and interesting socks for a gold coin 

donation. The Pre-Primary’s went to each class 

in the school and explained what Down                

Syndrome is. They did a wonderful job at   

speaking in front of the bigger kids. The school 

raised $141.05 for Down 

Syndrome WA. We were really happy to see 

some members of the community wearing 

their interesting socks as well. A special         

mention goes to Shelley Stanton and the staff 

at IGA for also joining in the day. They raised a 

further $33.00.  
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ICPA Notice 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 
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Premiers Reading Challenge 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 



 

 

 

      NEWSLETTER #7 
Lake Grace District High School 

 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room. 

Kindergarten Enrolments Now Open for 2026 



 

 


